
The staff and children continue to enjoy 

all the play opportunities and experiences 

OPAL has to offer at Pendragon.

Friday the 5th January was a huge success and very 

much enjoyed by all the staff and children. The day 

started with a whole school assembly followed by 

everyone fully embracing a morning of OPAL.

Thank you to all the families who participated in the 

loose part bingo. Some of these resources are already 

being put to great use in order to enhance the 

children’s play at lunchtime.
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Thank you to all the families who supported their child to raise 

money in the sponsored read. This has helped us to build 

funds for the very much needed, OPAL storage.

OPAL does involve playing out in all weathers. To ensure your 

child is fully prepared please send them in with a bag of spare 

clothes including an extra fleece or jumper (no need to be a 

school one) a waterproof jacket and trousers and SOCKS. 

Spare SOCKS are becoming an absolute essential!


